
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Reed, AlJawann [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please reject clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:22:07 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:47 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please reject clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: bvreater@everyactioncustom.com <bvreater@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 3:23 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please reject clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to ensure that the
communist environmental activists are stopped from destroying our coastline and killing marine life. There is no
settled science that shows our grid can be supplied by green energy that doesn’t harm marine life.
I urge you to reject this form of domestic terrorism.

Sincerely,
Dave Simms
357 Main St  Manchester Township, NJ 08759 bvreater@yahoo.com
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